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RATIONALE
Breastfeeding is the best first food for all babies; it is safe, convenient and protects babies from many illnesses. The two main reasons for a mother to stop breastfeeding early are returning to work and lack of support. Breastfeeding in public places is a necessity and should be considered normal. Women and the community need encouragement to support breastfeeding in public places. 
AIM
We support women who wish to breastfeed whilst in our premises and our staff who wish to breastfeed. 
POLICY STATEMENTS
· We will provide a friendly environment for mothers to breastfeed.
· We will display Breastfeeding Friendly signage.

· We will include Breastfeeding Friendly information in staff induction and training. 
· We will maintain our Breastfeeding Friendly status by reviewing our policy every 2 years. 

· We will comply with the Employment Relations (Breaks, Infant Feeding, and Other Matters) Amendment Act 2008 to support staff who are mothers to continue to breastfeed. 
· We understand that breastfeeding is a human right and that under the Human Rights Act and international law, women cannot be asked to stop, leave, use the toilet as an alternate venue, or cover up while breastfeeding.
· We agree to our details being uploaded and displayed on the BreastFedNZ mobile phone application 
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